Tomory, Barbara Whitaker, Principal
4 Global Ory Elkins High School

September 10, 2010

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday, September 14, 2010, President Obama will deliver a national address to students on the
importance of education. Here at Elkins High School, we will record the address and integrate it during
our social studies classes on September 15, 2010. Elkins High School and Fort Bend ISD are not
requiring students to view the address nor will we take any grades reflective of the address. We
understand that some parents may not want their child/children to view the address so we are asking
that you fill out the form below and return it to your student’s social studies teacher by Monday, Sept.
13. If you choose for your child not to view the address, they will go to a supervised location and utilize
the time for quiet study. As always, if you have questions, please call the school.

For more information on the Presidential Address, we encourage you to visit the following website
www.ed.gov.

Sincerely,

Barbara Whitaker, Principal

Student Name:

No, | did not give permission for my child to view President Obama’s Educational
address on September 15, 2010.

Parent Signature Date

Note: Students who fail to return the form will be required to remain in class during the President’s
national address.
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